BOPC seeks changes
to protect city funds
for police training

During the 2018-19 budget review, Police Commissioners expressed
concermns about protecting city tax dollars, particularly related to recruit
training, overtime costs and retaining veteran officers.

Police commissioners were particularly concerned that:
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